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Notice of Cancellation of Solicitation 

To:         Proposers to Oregon State University’s Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 2025-017147 – UHDS Dining 
    Support Facility Design Services 

From:  OSU Construction Contracts Administration 

Date:  March 18, 2025  

Re: Notice of Solicitation Cancellation  

Pursuant to OSU Standard 03-015 (5.14), OSU Construction Contracts Administration, a division of 
Procurement, Contracts and Materials Management (PCMM) is issuing this Notice of Solicitation 
Cancellation for the subject RFP as it is in the University’s best interest to cancel the solicitation. 

https://policy.oregonstate.edu/UPSM/03-015_procurement_solicitations_contracts

